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A SOCIAL GATHERING 

FCR is planning a social gathering on Thursday 7th April at The Mount Henry Tavern, Manning from 

6.30 to bid farewell to the FCR chairman for a few months as he ventures to Europe for a season of 

racing. Everyone is welcome, so please extend this invitation to spouses, partners and friends. For 

those planning to attend could you please RSVP to me by Sunday 3rd April so as I may reserve the 

appropriate amount of table space. 

FCR 2022 SEASON 

The first two rounds of the 2022 season have now taken place with good support at both events. 

Handicap standings to date are as follows; 

      Points 

Lance Carwardine    43 
Glenn Swarbrick    38 
Brian Searles     25 
Bob Creasy     24 
Allan Ould     19 
Craig Thompson    18 
Ricky Virago     17 
Neil McCrudden    14 
Simon Alderson     14 
Bill Norman     13 
Dave Dearden     11 
Dan Gate     9 
Terrence Nielson    2 
 



The remaining 2022 rounds are given below; 

Saturday / Sunday 14th / 15th May  Collie 

Sunday   29th May  Wanneroo 

Saturday  25th June  Wanneroo 

Saturday  17th September  Wanneroo 

Saturday / Sunday 1st / 2nd October  Collie 

Sunday   6th November  Wanneroo 

 
ALEXIS REBUILD 

 
Below are some progress photographs of FCR member, Paul Moltoni’s Alexis. Paul is hoping to have 
the car finished before the end of the season. 
 
The car has been completely stripped and taken back to bare metal & fibreglass.  
Chassis straightened and is now ready for reassembly.  
Gearbox and brakes have been reconditioned.  
Body painted.  
Just a few parts to be plated and work is now starting on the engine rebuild and the reassemble of 

the car.  
 
 
 



 



 



 



 

 

 

STAY SAFE 

 

Contact details;  admin@formulaclassic.com.au 
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